
Tech Tip Tuesday—September 11, 2018 

A Day to Remember 

On this September 11 we would like to take a moment to remember all those who perished in the 

attacks, and their friends and family.  It was a day that changed the world, and also had a great impact 

on our industry.  May we never forget, but may it never happen again. 

We do hope that all of you had a good summer and are ready for the increased business that most of 

you experience this time of year.   While the Tech Tip has been quiet over the summer, we have been 

busy working to improve the features and functions of Livery Coach. 

New Research Team 

In addition to our talented team of developers led by An Vo, we are pleased to announce that we have 

also hired a separate R&D team for more projects.  This team, which is supervised by a senior university 

professor and staffed by professors and graduate students in computer science, will be doing a deep 

dive into new technologies and functions and how they can help Livery Coach.   Their first project is 

taking our work to date on auto-schedule/auto-dispatch and turning it into the most advanced, 

sophisticated system in the industry.  We will report more as the project progresses. 

Fall Shows 

Livery Coach is pleased to announce that we will be at both the Chauffeur Driven show in October at 

National Harbor, MD as well as the LCT East Show in November in Atlantic City.  If you make it to a show, 

please stop by! 

New Logo 

We are also pleased to announce that we have a new logo!  When our old logo was introduced, it was 

the perfect way to highlight the fact that Livery Coach was the first Windows based transportation 

software solution on the market.  But that was a long time ago! 

While the Livery Coach system has become vastly more powerful, capable, and sophisticated, the old 

logo has become more and more…dated? 

Our new logo (shown below) will gradually replace the old one over the next few months as we make 

updates.  We hope you like it! 



 


